[bookmark: _Hlk59990903][bookmark: _Hlk83467192]Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  February 27, 2023
Zoom Meeting; 6:30 - 8pm

Present at the meeting were;
Kristen Jocums, Andrea Barnhurst, John Gardner, Arona Rosegold, Natalie Charboneau, Sally Utt 

MINUTES  
We agreed to table a vote until our next meeting. At our March meeting we will vote to approve minutes from November, January and February.

TREASURER’S REPORT
We also agreed to vote to approve the treasurer’s report for February at our March meeting once we’ve had a chance to view the report.
````````````````
Treasurer's report as of 2/27/2023

Checking:
Beginning Balance:  $811.00
Transaction: 
Check # 1022 - $119.25 (Convention Hotel)
Deposit - $65.00 (Membership Dues)
Deposit - $5.00 (Membership Dues)
Ending Balance:  $761.75
Savings Account Balance:  $5.00

Pending Transactation
**Natalie dues (In paypal account)
Treasurer's Report Reported by Andrea Barnhurst

ALBANY RIGHT OF WAY
This project is completed, so for now there is no news to report.  The second phase of the project will begin soon.

DAB
There is ongoing change and unclarity with how federal funds are being used to meet the paratransit needs of folks in Benton County, within the city of Corvallis transit system structure, and throughout the rest of the county.  It is being very difficult for the concerned public to get timely information about what’s going on, and why,  or be able to attend committee meetings to address possible upcoming changes and concerns because these committees are not being made available to the public.

SALEM SEMINAR

Salem Member Seminar will be held on Saturday March 4 and Sunday March 5.  Legislative appointments at the capital in Salem will take place on Monday March 5.
Our chapter’s executive board agreed to fund ½ of the room cost per night for any member that is going however, we will not be footing the bill for meal costs this time.		 

FUNDRAISING IDEAS
Ideas for our next fundraiser are still developing. 
A new idea that has come up would be to have the Linn-Benton Culinary School cater a Dark Café event, and try to get larger sponsorships to fund the event.

TECH CORNER
We didn’t end up getting into the Tech Corner this time
	
NEXT MEETING
We will meet next on Monday March 27 at 6:30pm, on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
